
  
8th April 2011 
  
Committee Secretary 
Joint Standing Committee on Migration 
PO Box 6021 
Parliament House 
Canberra ACT 2600 
Australia  
  
Dear Sir/Madam 
  
I am disappointed that this Inquiry hasn`t had more exposure in the media so that many more 
submissions could have been included as I don`t feel that 13 submissions qives a clear reflection of 
what the majority of Australians want or feel the government should be doing on their behalf, 
especially in regard to the Illegal Migrants coming to our shores. 
  
In my opinion, Australia has been suckered into joining various groups set up around the world for 
their own benefit and also signing various agreements that is not clearly in Australia's best interests to 
have signed. 
  
Many of these agreements, accords or whatever name they have placed on them need to be 
cancelled or torn up as they are derogatory to the Australian people as a whole. 
  
The government and committees like the Joint Committee on Migration seem to have their own 
agendas as can be seen by the number of Migrant groups that have been allowed to submit 
submissions on their own behalf that will only make that group stronger in the eyes of the 
migrants that they are saying that they represent. 
  
It would be good for someone from the joint committee to cold call on these groups and ask to see 
their books and as to how many they really represent. 
  
Yours sincerely 
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